
Chicken and steak, sure; pork chops, ham 
and hamburger not so much

By Rita Jane Gabbett on 4/28/2015

Consumers in April were willing to pay more for steak, chicken breasts and chicken wings than 
they were in March, but the amount they were willing to pay for hamburger, pork chops and deli 
ham fell, according to Oklahoma State University’s Food Demand Survey.

Willingness to pay   April 2014   March 2015   April 2015   % change March/April
Steak $6.87 $7.89 $8.02 up 1.65%
Chicken breast $4.98 $5.47 $5.59 up 2.19%
Hamburger $4.17 $4.61 $4.46 down 3.25%
Pork chop $3.76 $4.25 $3.97 down 6.59%
Deli Ham $2.42 $2.79 $2.51 down 10.04%
Chicken wing $2.27 $2.29 $2.42 up 5.68%
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